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We are hoping to arrange a one-night residential trip for children in Year 4 next year and would like to get some feedback from parents with regards to this. 

1. Would you like your child to go on a residential trip in Year 4?
Yes 				No 

2. Are you willing to pay roughly £50 for this experience?
Yes 				No 

3. Are you happy that your child would return home on a Saturday evening?
Yes 				No 


Any other comments


_______________________________________________________

Many thanks for your time.
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